G Computer Guide
Recognizing the pretentiousness ways to get this book G Computer Guide is additionally
useful. You have remained in right site to begin getting this info. acquire the G Computer
Guide connect that we manage to pay for here and check out the link.
You could buy lead G Computer Guide or acquire it as soon as feasible. You could quickly
download this G Computer Guide after getting deal. So, next you require the books swiftly,
you can straight get it. Its hence completely simple and hence fats, isnt it? You have to
favor to in this publicize

A Bibliographic Guide to the History of Computer Applications, 1950-1990 James W. Cortada
1996 Covering over 40 industries and dozens of applications, this is the first bibliography
on the history of computer applications. After an introductory essay on the history of
applications, the volume is divided into two time periods and includes over 1,600 entries,
arranged by application and industry. Users will find sections on such fields as higher
education, manufacturing, law enforcement, accounting, space travel, ATMs, artificial
intelligence, banking, and trucking. Entries are annotated to describe their content and,
when appropriate, their historical significance. Compiled by a historian for other historians
and economists, the bibliography draws on the entire spectrum of contemporary and historical
literature: books, user's guides, trade journals, industry publications, technology and
scholarly magazines and journals, and newsletters, including both American and European
sources. As the author of several books on information processing and a member of the IBM
Corporation, Cortada is in a good position to pick the historically significant literature
for inclusion in this bibliography.
Computer Service and Repair Richard M. Roberts 2002-04 Computer Service and Repair presents
the most up-to-date information in the rapidly changing world of computers and their
software. The text teaches the practices and principles needed to pass the A+ Certification
exam, as well as to build, upgrade, and troubleshoot your personal PC. The text is written
for students with limited or no PC technical experience as well as for PC technicians with
limited formal training. Each chapter covers the latest in hardware and software as well as
legacy items that may be found in the field. Chapters cover all the major areas of the PC; an
additional three-chapter section is devoted to networking. Laboratories are found in both the
text and the Laboratory Manual for the important hands-on training needed for this field.
This textbook is an ideal starting point for anyone who wishes to enter the field of PC
repair and support.
The Complete Guide to Blender Graphics John M. Blain 2016-04-19 While Blender is a wonderful
free and open source program for computer modeling and animation, there has been a lack of
unified, up-to-date documentation for beginners. Removing the frustration from the learning
process, The Complete Guide to Blender Graphics: Computer Modeling and Animation helps
beginners understand the basics of computer animati
New Guide To Computer Networking Handbook For Beginners And Dummies Layla Wood 2021-04-19
Computers аnd the Intеrnеt have сhаngеd this world аnd our lіfеѕtуlе vеrу ѕіgnіfісаntlу оvеr
the lаѕt fеw decades. A fеw dесаdеѕ аgо, whеn wе wаntеd tо dо а long dіѕtаnсе trunk call tо
ѕоmеоnе, thеn wе had to go thrоugh а ѕеrіеѕ оf tеdіоuѕ рrосеdurеѕ tо make іt hарреn.
Meanwhile, іt wоuld be vеrу costly bоth іn tеrmѕ оf tіmе as wеll аѕ mоnеу. However, things
have сhаngеd оvеr a реrіоd of tіmе аѕ advanced technologies hаvе bееn іntrоduсеd nоw. Tоdау
we juѕt nееd tо touch a small buttоn and wіthіn а frасtіоn of а ѕесоnd, wе can mаkе а саll,
ѕеnd а tеxt оr vіdео message, vеrу еаѕіlу wіth thе hеlр оf ѕmаrtрhоnеѕ, internet &
соmрutеrѕ.Thе mаjоr fасtоr thаt lіеѕ bеhіnd thіѕ аdvаnсеd tесhnоlоgу іѕ nоnе other thаn
Cоmрutеr Nеtwоrkѕ. It іѕ а ѕеt оf nоdеѕ соnnесtеd bу а mеdіа lіnk. A nоdе саn bе any dеvісе
ѕuсh as a modem, рrіntеr оr соmрutеr whісh ѕhоuld hаvе the аbіlіtу tо ѕеnd or rесеіvе dаtа
generated bу thе оthеr nodes оvеr thе nеtwоrk.Cоmрutеr Nеtwоrk іѕ аn іntеrсоnnесtіоn bеtwееn
соmрutеrѕ оr we саn ѕау соmрutеr nеtwоrk іѕ grоuр оf соmрutеrѕ lіnkеd tо еасh оthеr whісh
еnаblеѕ оnе соmрutеr tо communicate with another соmрutеr. It асtѕ as bаѕіѕ оf соmmunісаtіоn
іn Infоrmаtіоn Tесhnоlоgу (IT). It is ѕуѕtеm оf соnnесtеd computing dеvісеѕ аnd ѕhаrеѕ
іnfоrmаtіоn аnd rеѕоurсеѕ bеtwееn thеm. Thе dеvісеѕ in nеtwоrk аrе соnnесtеd bу соmmunісаtіоn
lіnkѕ (wіrеd/wіrеlеѕѕ) and ѕhаrе dаtа by Dаtа Cоmmunісаtіоn Sуѕtеm.An еxаmрlе оf соmрutеr

network іnсludеѕ lеt uѕ thіnk about сlаѕѕrооm аnd іn сlаѕѕ, twо friends аrе thеrе wіth thеіr
own lарtорѕ, but соmmunісаtіоn between twо рrосеѕѕеѕ is еѕtаblіѕhеd еvеn іf thе two lарtорѕ
аrе рhуѕісаllу separated mеаnѕ thеу аrе in соmрutеr nеtwоrk.
Web Security, Privacy & Commerce Simson Garfinkel 2002 "Web Security, Privacy & Commerce"
cuts through the hype and the front page stories. It tells readers what the real risks are
and explains how to minimize them. Whether a casual (but concerned) Web surfer or a system
administrator responsible for the security of a critical Web server, this book will tells
users what they need to know.
Computer and Information Security Handbook John R. Vacca 2012-11-05 The second edition of
this comprehensive handbook of computer and information security provides the most complete
view of computer security and privacy available. It offers in-depth coverage of security
theory, technology, and practice as they relate to established technologies as well as recent
advances. It explores practical solutions to many security issues. Individual chapters are
authored by leading experts in the field and address the immediate and long-term challenges
in the authors’ respective areas of expertise. The book is organized into 10 parts comprised
of 70 contributed chapters by leading experts in the areas of networking and systems
security, information management, cyber warfare and security, encryption technology, privacy,
data storage, physical security, and a host of advanced security topics. New to this edition
are chapters on intrusion detection, securing the cloud, securing web apps, ethical hacking,
cyber forensics, physical security, disaster recovery, cyber attack deterrence, and more.
Chapters by leaders in the field on theory and practice of computer and information security
technology, allowing the reader to develop a new level of technical expertise Comprehensive
and up-to-date coverage of security issues allows the reader to remain current and fully
informed from multiple viewpoints Presents methods of analysis and problem-solving
techniques, enhancing the reader's grasp of the material and ability to implement practical
solutions
Beacon Computer Guide Beacon Publishing 1986
Study and Research Guide in Computer Science Wolfgang Tölle 1993-01-07 Computer science
departments at universities in the U.S.A. are world renowned. This handy reference guide
gives detailed profiles of 40 of the best known among them. The profiles are organized in a
uniform layout to present basic information, faculty, curriculum, courses for graduate
students, affiilated institutions, facilities, research areas, funding, selected projects,
and collaborations. Two full alphabetical listings of professors are included, one giving
their universities and the other their research areas. The guide will be indispensible for
anyone - student or faculty, not only in the U.S.A. - interested in research and education in
computer science in the U.S.A.
Computer Basics Absolute Beginner's Guide, Windows 10 Edition Michael Miller 2019-11-21
Updated for the Latest Windows 10 2019 This is today's best beginner's guide to using your
computer or tablet with the Windows 10 operating system. Make the most of your Windows 10
notebook or desktop computer--without becoming a technical expert! This is the fastest way to
get comfortable, get productive, get online, get started with social networking, make more
connections, and have more fun! Even if you've never used a Windows computer before, this
book shows you how to do what you want, one incredibly clear and easy step at a time. Here's
a small sample of what you'll learn: Set up your computer and use the Windows 10 Start menu
and desktop Connect to the Internet and browse the Web with Microsoft Edge Get started with
social networking on Facebook, Twitter, Pinterest, and LinkedIn Use Windows 10's built-in
apps--and find great new apps in the Windows Store Connect printers and external storage, and
set up automatic file backup Connect to a home wireless network or public Wi-Fi hotspot Go
online to shop and sell--and smart search with Microsoft Cortana® Get work done quickly with
Microsoft Office Organize, view, and share photos Listen to streaming music with Pandora and
Spotify Watch streaming movies and TV shows with Amazon Prime Video, Hulu, Netflix, and more
Protect yourself against viruses, spyware, and spam Keep your system running reliably at top
speed
Read Me First! Sun Technical Publications 1996 Providing information for technical writers
working in the computer industry, this text provides information on documenting computer
products
The Complete Idiot's Guide to Buying a Computer Preston Gralla 1998-12-31 Describes
different computing options, explains how to determine one's computer needs, lists questions
to ask salespeople, and offers advice on comparison shopping
Absolute Beginner's Guide to Upgrading and Fixing Your PC Michael Miller 2003 Absolute
Beginner's Guide to Upgrading and Fixing Your PC is a comprehensive, non-technical guide to

upgrading your computer and fixing common problems. It provides step-by-step instructions for
specific types of upgrades, fast and easy ways to troubleshoot common computer problems - and
how to restore your system to working order after a bad upgrade. Included are instructions
for the following types of system enhancements: * Adding new USB, serial, parallel, and
FireWire ports * Adding bigger hard disks and more system memory * Upgrading to better mice
and keyboards * Upgrading to new printers, faxes, and scanners * Upgrading to bigger monitors
and more powerful video cards * Upgrading for digital photography and digital video editing *
Upgrading for TV and DVD viewing * Upgrading for digital music playback * Upgrading for
enhanced game play * Installing a wired or wireless network * Speeding up your Internet
connection * Upgrading your operating system to Windows XP
SBI Clerk Junior Associates Phase 2 Mains Exam Guide 2021 Arihant Experts 2021-04-19 1. Book
prepares for both SBI Clerical Cadre Mains Examination 2. The guide is divided into 5
sections as per latest syllabus 3. Special Section is allotted for Current Affairs 4.
Provides 3 Previous Years’ Solved Papers for the complete practice Every year, the State Bank
of India, conducts the SBI Clerk Exam to recruit candidates for the post of Junior Associates
(Customer Support and Sales). The selection of candidates is done on the basis of the prelims
and mains exam. With the current edition of “SBI Clerical Cadre Junior Associates (Customer
Support & Sales) for Main Exam 2021” is a study guide that is designed to provide complete
study material to crack the exam. The chapters provided in the book are categorized under 5
main subjects; Quantitative Aptitude, Reasoning Ability, General English, Computer Knowledge
and General/Financial Awareness. Separate section is also allotted for Current Affairs
listing all the events in a summarized form. Besides Chapter theory, this book has provided 3
Solved Papers for the complete practice and preparation. Housed with complete and wellbalanced study resources, it is a must-have for anyone who is preparing for this examination.
TOC Current Affairs Solved Papers 2019, Solved Paper 2018, Solved Paper 2015, Solved Paper
2014, Quantitative Aptitude, Reasoning Ability, General English, Computer Knowledge, General
Awareness.
Guide to Computer Forensics and Investigations Bill Nelson 2018-05-07 Master the skills you
need to conduct a successful digital investigation with Nelson/Phillips/Steuart's GUIDE TO
COMPUTER FORENSICS AND INVESTIGATIONS, Sixth Edition--the most comprehensive forensics
resource available. Providing clear instruction on the tools and techniques of the trade, it
walks you through every step of the computer forensics investigation--from lab setup to
testifying in court. The authors also thoroughly explain how to use current forensics
software. The text includes the most up-to-date coverage available of Linux and Macintosh,
virtual machine software such as VMware and Virtual Box, Android, mobile devices, handheld
devices, cloud forensics, email, social media and the Internet of Anything. Appropriate for
learners new to the field, it is also an excellent refresher and technology update for
professionals in law enforcement, investigations or computer security. Important Notice:
Media content referenced within the product description or the product text may not be
available in the ebook version.
My First Computer Guide Chris Oxlade 2007-07-01 How do you use a computer mouse? How does a
computer program work? What do you find on the desktop? Computers have many different uses.
Read 'My First Computer Guide' to find out how computers work and how you can use them
safely.
Build Your Own Gaming PC Adam Barnes 2019-11-26 This updated edition of the Build Your Own
Gaming PC Manual will help readers get the performance they want on a budget they can afford.
Whether you want the cutting-edge technology or are just interested in streaming video for
playing the latest hit games, readers will find the guidance needed to make their perfect PC
a reality. Regardless of if they are looking to upgrade an existing computer or build a new
one from scratch, they'll be able to play the newest games in style and be ready to face the
challenges of next year's hottest titles. The new edition includes information on virtual
reality, along with all the latest software, accessories and video technology.
The Geek Squad Guide to Solving Any Computer Glitch Robert Stephens 1999-09-08 Shining a
clear light into the murky world of computer problems, the Geek Squad, a widely known
computer service company, offers hundreds of hints and easily referenced tips on coping with
frozen screens, recalcitrant modems, and other common difficulties. Original. 75,000 first
printing. Tour.
The Self-Taught Computer Scientist Cory Althoff 2021-09-16 The Self-Taught Computer
Scientist is Cory Althoff's follow-up to The Self-Taught Programmer, which inspired hundreds
of thousands of professionals to learn how to program outside of school. In The Self-Taught
Programmer, Cory showed readers why you don't need a computer science degree to program

professionally and taught the programming fundamentals he used to go from a complete beginner
to a software engineer at eBay without one. In The Self-Taught Computer Scientist, Cory
teaches you the computer science concepts that all self-taught programmers should understand
to have outstanding careers. The Self-Taught Computer Scientist will not only make you a
better programmer; it will also help you pass your technical interview: the interview all
programmers have to pass to land a new job. Whether you are preparing to apply for jobs or
sharpen your computer science knowledge, reading The Self-Taught Computer Scientist will
improve your programming career. It's written for complete beginners, so you should have no
problem reading it even if you've never studied computer science before.
SAS/STAT Guide for Personal Computers, Version 6 Edition SAS Institute 1985 The SAS/STAT
Guide for Personal Computers is one of a series of manauls documenting SAS software on
microcomputers. Other books in the series include the SAS Introductory Guide for Personal
COmputers, the SAS Language Guide for Personal Computers, and the SAS procedures Guide for
Personal Computers. THis manual, SAS/STAT Guide for Personal Computers, contains descriptions
of the advanced statistical procedures currently available in Version 6 SAS/STAT software.
THere are six categories of procedures: regression, analysis of variance, categorical;
Multivariate, discriminant, scoring.
Absolute Beginner's Guide to Computer Basics Michael Miller 2004 Guides beginning users
through basic PC operations in Microsoft Windows, demonstrating how to print letters, manage
finances, shop online, send and receive e-mail, and customize the desktop.
Arabian computer guide 86 1986
Study Guide to Accompany Patrick G. McKeown's Living with Computers Robert D. Brown 1993
The Complete Guide to Blender Graphics John M. Blain 2022-03-08 BlenderTM is a free Open
Source 3D Computer Modeling and Animation Suite incorporating Character Rigging, Particles,
Real World Physics Simulation, Sculpting, Video Editing with Motion Tracking and 2D Animation
within the 3D Environment. Blender is FREE to download and use by anyone for anything. The
Complete Guide to Blender Graphics: Computer Modeling and Animation, Seventh Edition is a
unified manual describing the operation of the program with reference to the Graphical User
Interface for Blender Version 3.0.0, including nearly 100 pages of completely new content.
The book introduces the program’s Graphical User Interface and shows how to implement tools
for modeling and animating characters and created scenes with the application of color,
texture and special lighting effects. Key Features: The book provides instruction for New
Users starting at the very beginning. Instruction is presented in a series of chapters
incorporating visual reference to the program's interface. The initial chapters are designed
to instruct the user in the operation of the program while introducing and demonstrating
interesting features of the program. Chapters are developed in a building block fashion
providing forward and reverse reference to relevant material. The book is also available in a
discounted set along with Blender 2D Animation: The Complete Guide to the Grease Pencil.
A+ Guide to IT Technical Support (Hardware and Software) Jean Andrews 2016-01-06 This stepby-step, highly visual text provides a comprehensive introduction to managing and maintaining
computer hardware and software. Written by best-selling author and educator Jean Andrews, A+
Guide to IT Technical Support, 9th Edition closely integrates the CompTIA+ Exam objectives to
prepare you for the 220-901 and 220-902 certification exams. The new Ninth Edition also
features extensive updates to reflect current technology, techniques, and industry standards
in the dynamic, fast-paced field of PC repair and information technology. Each chapter covers
both core concepts and advanced topics, organizing material to facilitate practical
application and encourage you to learn by doing. The new edition features more coverage of
updated hardware, security, virtualization, new coverage of cloud computing, Linux and Mac
OS, and increased emphasis on mobile devices. Supported by a wide range of supplemental
resources to enhance learning with Lab Manuals, CourseNotes online labs and the optional
MindTap that includes online labs, certification test prep and interactive exercises and
activities, this proven text offers students an ideal way to prepare for success as a
professional IT support technician and administrator. Important Notice: Media content
referenced within the product description or the product text may not be available in the
ebook version.
Computer Literacy BASICS Connie Morrison 2012-03-02 Bring your computer literacy course back
to the BASICS. COMPUTER LITERACY BASICS: A COMPREHENSIVE GUIDE TO IC3 provides an
introduction to computer concepts and skills, which maps to the newest Computing Core
Certification (IC3) standards. Designed with new learners in mind, this text covers Computing
Fundamentals, Key Applications, and Living Online - everything students need to pass the IC3
exam, and finish the course as confident computer users.

A Practical Guide to Computer Communications and Networking Richard J. Deasington 1984
Windows 98 S. M. Shahjahan Shajib 1998
A Guide to Programming the IBM Personal Computer Bruce Presley 1982
Information Management in Computer Integrated Manufacturing Heimo H. Adelsberger 1995-08-21
This book presents a modern and attractive approach to computer integrated manufacturing
(CIM) by stressing the crucial role of information management aspects. The 31 contributions
contained constitute the final report on the EC Project TEMPUS No. 2609 aimed at establishing
a new curriculum and regular education in the new field of information management in CIM at
European universities. Much attention was paid to the style of writing and coverage of the
important issues. Thus the book is particularly suited as a text for students and young
scientists approaching CIM from different directions; at the same time, it is a comprehensive
guide for industrial engineers in machine engineering, computer science, control engineering,
artificial intelligence, production management, etc.
Guide to Computer Network Security Joseph Migga Kizza 2010-10-21 If we are to believe in
Moore’s law, then every passing day brings new and advanced changes to the technology arena.
We are as amazed by miniaturization of computing devices as we are amused by their speed of
computation. Everything seems to be in ? ux and moving fast. We are also fast moving towards
ubiquitous computing. To achieve this kind of computing landscape, new ease and seamless
computing user interfaces have to be developed. Believe me, if you mature and have ever
program any digital device, you are, like me, looking forward to this brave new computing
landscape with anticipation. However, if history is any guide to use, we in information
security, and indeed every computing device user young and old, must brace themselves for a
future full of problems. As we enter into this world of fast, small and concealable
ubiquitous computing devices, we are entering fertile territory for dubious, mischievous, and
malicious people. We need to be on guard because, as expected, help will be slow coming
because ? rst, well trained and experienced personnel will still be dif? cult to get and
those that will be found will likely be very expensive as the case is today.
The Complete Guide to Blender Graphics John M. Blain 2016-03-30 Blender is a free and open
source graphics program for computer modeling and animation. It contains all the tools
necessary for creating models and scenes that may be made into still images or animated
movies. Like its predecessors, the third edition of The Complete Guide to Blender Graphics:
Computer Modeling and Animation provides a single, comprehensive, up-to-date source for using
Blender. It introduces the Blender features with examples and diagrams referenced to the
graphical user interface (GUI), the arrangement of windows and panels containing the controls
for operating the program. In addition to revisions to match the most recent version of
Blender, fresh examples have been added. The contents have been organized into a buildingblock fashion, presenting basic subjects such as textures and lighting in the early chapters
before explaining their roles in more complex techniques such as fluid and smoke simulation
in later chapters. The book also covers alterations that have been made to the GUI and
significantly expands discussions of advanced features, enabling veteran and beginning users
to take advantage of the full potential of Blender. This book also has a companion website,
www.silverjb.limewebs.com, offering supplementary material for using further advanced
techniques once the concepts and methods presented in the book have been adequately mastered.
These techniques include fracturing, building walls or obstacles that can be demolished,
dynamic painting, and path animation. Blender is a program in constant development, with new
features being added progressively. This new edition of The Complete Guide to Blender
Graphics gives detailed instruction on the latest version of the program. Using visual
references and practical examples, it removes the frustration from the learning process in
using the basic and advanced capabilities of Blender.
Read Me First! Sun Technical Publications 2003 bull; The must-have reference for every
technical writer, editor, and documentation manager bull; Provides all the information you
need to document hardware, software, or other computer products bull; Written by awardwinning documentation experts at Sun Technical Publications, Read Me First! is the most
comprehensive guide to creating documentation that is clear, consistent, and easy to
understand
PC from ZERO - Easy and Practical Guide to Use the Computer Gianni Crestani 2009-02-06 "PC
FROM Zero - Easy and practical guide to use the computer" it is a manual that guides you step
by step to understand clearly the use of the computer. The lessons are based on Windows
operating system and the programs Word, Excel and Powerpoint 2007.At the end of the reading,
besides knowing how to write letters, performing calculations and presentations, you will be
able to surf the Internet and send e-mail messages.The first Italian electronic version of

the book, (PC da zero) with over 17.000 download, is the most downloaded by lulu.com and it
is among the Top 5 chart ever.Website: www.pcfromzero.com
Computer Science for the Curious Vaidehi Joshi 2020-07-14 An in-depth, illustrated guide to
data structures, a core topic in computer science, by the founder of BaseCS (https:
//medium.com/basecs), a top 200 Medium blog that explores computer science basics. First in a
series. Computer Science for the Curious aims to make Computer Science topics accessible to
programmers who have not taken a traditional computer science curriculum, as well as readers
looking for a practical refresher. The first volume in a series, this book focuses on ways
that a computer scientist might organize or represent data, covering topics like the binary
number system, graphs, hash tables, and trees.
The Small Business Computer Guide Joseph Beckman 2014-06-28 Anyone who needs information
about computer systems for small or home businesses will find The Small Business Computer
Guide to be an invaluable, thorough review of all aspects of computer systems and technology
suited to small businesses. In clear, easy-to-understand language, The Small Business
Computer Guide explains hardware components, software, and telecommunications, with an
emphasis on productivity, efficiency, and how systems and components can be configured to
best serve an individual business' needs. Consideration is given to budgetary restraints, and
Joseph S Beckman offers numerous tips and suggestions on how to put together the right
system. Joseph S Beckman is a lawyer in private practice and has spent many years using
coputers in his legal work. He lives in Plantation, Florida.
Guide to the Software Engineering Body of Knowledge (Swebok(r)) IEEE Computer Society 2014
In the Guide to the Software Engineering Body of Knowledge (SWEBOK(R) Guide), the IEEE
Computer Society establishes a baseline for the body of knowledge for the field of software
engineering, and the work supports the Society's responsibility to promote the advancement of
both theory and practice in this field. It should be noted that the Guide does not purport to
define the body of knowledge but rather to serve as a compendium and guide to the knowledge
that has been developing and evolving over the past four decades. Now in Version 3.0, the
Guide's 15 knowledge areas summarize generally accepted topics and list references for
detailed information. The editors for Version 3.0 of the SWEBOK(R) Guide are Pierre Bourque
(Ecole de technologie superieure (ETS), Universite du Quebec) and Richard E. (Dick) Fairley
(Software and Systems Engineering Associates (S2EA)).
Computers in Veterinary Practice Robert G. Jones 1986 A desktop computer guide for use in
veterinary practice management.
Computer Services Users Guide University of South Carolina. Computer Services Division 1977
Essential Computer Hardware Kevin Wilson 2018-04-11 Bits, bytes, RAM, CPUs, hard drives and
dvd drives. Master the geeky acronyms and simplify computer hardware & terminology with ease.
This book is great for beginners, a basic computing class, or someone looking to buy a
computer.
Computer Data Center Design Robert F. Halper 1985 This book presents a major design and
construction criteria for planning a new computer data center. It emphasizes operational
aspects, and also provides practical models and guidelines for scheduling, preparing layouts,
networks and project management techniques and includes excellent flow-chart illustrations.
Computer Data Center Design shows how important design and construction considerations are
related to designing, remodeling and relocating data centers.
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